
Recycling Board Minutes 

Meeting Date: Monday, February 6, 2017 8:30am Council Chambers City Hall 

Attendance:  Diane Dimich, Katelynn Essig, Cory Thompson, Gordie Blevins, Heather 
Patterson and Ed Lambrecht  

There was a motion by Gordie to accept the minutes of 1/23/2017 as written.  It was 
seconded and approved.  

The board reviewed the suggested survey that Cory and Ed worked on.  After the board 
edited the survey Ed said he would make the corrections and distribute it to the Board.  

Diane said she would put the survey in Survey Monkey and see if she could print that out and 
we can use that for the format for our paper form.  

There was discussion on the logistics of completing the survey.  It was decided that the time 
line for the survey will be March 20th through March 31st. 

Discussion of how the survey will be delivered.  

1. Put it on Survey Monkey online and on the Red Lodge Facebook page.  

2. Present and distribute the survey at the Senior Center during lunch. 

3. Put the survey in the Friday Youth Folders to go home to parents 

4. Get in touch with the High School Green Team to see if they would position themselves 
at a business in Red Lodge to get individuals to complete the survey.  One of the sites 
recommended wad Beartooth IGA 

5. Get it distributed at Billings Clinic 

6. Go to Sam’s and distribute the survey.  

7. Complete and article for the newspaper 

8. Take it to the businesses Downtown.  

9. Distribute at Red Lodge Recycling Center 

Diane has volunteered to 1. build it in Survey Monkey, 2. Distribute it to Beartooth Billings 
Clinic, 3. Take to a lunch at the Senior Center and help individual fill it out on line if they 
want, 4. Get it to the schools to put it in the Friday folders. Heather said she would assist 
Diane at the Senior Center.  

Ed will get survey’s to Red Lodge Recycling Center for distribution.   

Cory will take it to business downtown.  



Katelynn will contact the School Green Team.  


